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Dear Distributor, 
 
Colortrac ceased volume manufacture and sales of Colortrac Series 4e scanner 
models in May 2006 and therefore this scanner range will be end-of-life (no 
longer supported) after 30th April 2011. 
 
This letter provides advanced notice of this change in status. 
 
Orders for Colortrac S4e spare parts will not be accepted by Colortrac after 
30th April 2011. 
 
Spare parts, upgrades, and support is no longer available. 
 
Should we receive requests for support from the field for these products after 
the above date, your Colortrac sales manager can discuss with you what 
alternative options might be available to provide a solution. 
 
Thank you and best regards, 
 
Colortrac Ltd 


